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Happy Monday Pirates!  

I hope everyone had a relaxing and 

restful long weekend! 

Our faculty and staff at BHS took 

advantage of the Friday PD day by 

participating in content area training 

for the ACT. I am so very proud of 

our faculty and staff for their hard 

work, engagement in learning and 

dedication to our students!  

I want to extend another shout out to 

our band directors. Mr. Stephenson, 

Mrs. Roszell, and Mr. Vaughn 

performed with the Snead State 

Community Wind Band on Sunday 

at the Bevill Center Auditorium. I am 

so very proud of these folks for 

making time after school to rehearse 

with this magnificent group of 

musicians and bring a free concert to 

the Boaz Community!  

Boaz High School basketball opened 

last week with games on Tuesday 

and Friday. Our Pirates played with 

great effort, pride, and 

sportsmanship! Our efforts on Friday 

were rewarded with a sweep of 

Asbury. Tonight we travel to Arab, 

and we return home on Friday for a 

huge community pride match-up 

with Albertville. Go Pirates! 

I want to congratulate our BHS 

Cheerleaders for their performance 

on Saturday. Saturday’s performance 

earned them a spot in the Nationals! 
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Before Nationals, we look forward to 

seeing our cheerleaders compete in 

the AHSAA State Cheer 

Competition! This event will be held 

at the Birmingham Crossplex on 

December 6th.   

BHS Swimming and Diving will be 

in Huntsville this Friday and 

Saturday to compete in the North 

Sectional Swimming and Diving 

Championships! Go Pirates! 

Stay tuned in to our social media for 

updates on all our sports!  

Faculty Highlight: Georgia Perkins 

Mrs. Perkins adds so much to our 

outstanding guidance team! During 

my short time here, I have learned 

that she is an indispensable person at 

Boaz High School! Mrs. Perkins pulls 

from her vast experiences, learning, 

and expertise to assist our school 

counselors and administration with 

registration, enrollment, and 

withdrawals. She also advocates for 

students and plays a vital role in 

ensuring our stakeholders from non-

English speaking households have a 

voice at Boaz High School. Mrs. 

Perkins, we thank you so much for 

all you do to make our school great 

for students, parents, and faculty! 

 

GO PIRATES! 

 

 



STAY TUNED TO OUR SOCIAL MEDIA OUTLETS FOR 
UPCOMING EVENTS, NEWS, AND UPDATES FROM BHS! 

 

The Weekly Pirate will contain 
information pertinent to Boaz High 
School. For continued daily, weekly, 
and monthly updates regarding Boaz 
High School and Boaz City Schools follow 
us here: 

 

Boaz High School on Facebook 

 

Boaz City Schools on Facebook 

 

 
 

Follow Us: 

“Always be 

yourself.  

Unless you can be 

a pirate. Then 

always be a 

pirate!”  

THE WEEKLY PIRATE 

Boaz High School on Twitter 
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